
                         
 
 

24th September 2020 
 

Dear Parent 

COVID Secure Update 
 
Beginning of School Day Times: 
Our Reception classes will begin their full time education from Monday and so we are 
going to slightly amend the  start times for the children. 
 
From Monday 28th September KS2 children should arrive in school between 8.15-
8.30am. Siblings may attend with them as we appreciate this is much more convenient 
for you.  ALL other infant children, including Reception children, should arrive between 
8.30-8.45am. 
 
Face Coverings: 
Additionally, we now ask that all adults entering the school premises wear masks, 
both inside and outside our school building. 
 
Appointments: 
Please do not approach staff without first having made an appointment.  We need to 
ensure that all safety preparations are in place before any meetings can take place.   
 
Social Distancing: 
We continue to remind you of the need to socially distance when dropping off and 
collecting children.   Thank you for your cooperation in all of these matters.  Our aim is 
to keep us all as safe as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Headteacher 
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